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Chapel Hill High School Bands
January – February - March 2012
The Chapel Hill High School Jazz Band is holding our 16th Annual Swing Dance and Silent Auction on March 10, 2012.   The Chapel Hill High School bands program encompasses approximately 100 local high school students.  Auction proceeds are used to provide for the maintenance, repair, and replacement of the bands’ musical instruments and uniforms, as well as scholarships to students for band camp.  The local school district contributes less than $10 per student annually towards Band program costs.  
In order to maintain this exceptional program, would you please consider making a donation that we can auction?  Contributions can be merchandise, gift certificates, services or monetary.  Your contribution will be acknowledged in the auction’s printed program and our website.   If you have brochures or flyers, we will prominently display the information for pick up next to your auction donation. 
If you can help us, we are including a form to list your contribution, the value, and a short description.  Please keep the lower portion as your receipt with our nonprofit tax exemption number for your tax records. 

If you have any questions, please feel free contact the Auction committee chair, Alena Callimanis, by phone, 919 606-6164 or e-mail, acallimanis@gmail.com. Thank you for your consideration of this request to support these talented and hard-working students. 
Chapel Hill High School Band Members
The Chapel Hill High School Band Boosters organization is a qualified 501(c)(3) nonprofit,            EIN 56-2018426. Contributions are tax deductible in accordance with IRS regulations; see IRS publication no. 526, available online at http://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-pdf/p526.pdf

